
4TH REPORT OF THE 

 LONDON HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
Meeting held on March 12, 2014, commencing at 12:18 PM. 
 
PRESENT: A. Oudshoorn (Chair), S. Kwok, J. Malkin, D. Nemeth, N. Reeves, R. Sexsmith and P. 
Stewart and H. Lysynski (Acting Secretary).  
 
ALSO PRESENT:  S. Giustizia, S. Matthew and G. Matthews. 

 

 

I YOUR COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 

Project Chance 1.  That the London Housing Advisory Committee heard verbal 
presentations from T. Salomons and N. Squires, with respect to Project 
Chance, a program that assists single mothers, who are studying full-time, with 
affordable housing in Montreal. 

Housing Mediation 
2012-2013 Annual 
Report 

2. (2) That the London Housing Advisory Committee heard a verbal 
presentation from G. Matthews, Housing Mediation Officer and reviewed and 
received the Housing Mediation 2012-2013 Annual Report. 

Secondary Suites 3. (Add) That the London Housing Advisory Committee (LHAC) asked the 
Civic Administration to provide an update to the LHAC, upon the completion of the 
secondary suites report. 

Age Friendly London 
Network 

4. (Add) That the London Housing Advisory Committee asked its Chair to 
investigate the housing initiatives being undertaken by Age Friendly London 
Network. 

 5.  That the London Housing Advisory Committee (LHAC) received and 
noted the following: 

3rd Report of the 
LHAC 

a) (1) the 3rd Report of the LHAC from its meeting held on February 19, 
2014; and, 

News Release b) (3) a News Release, dated March 3, 2014, from the London-St. 
Thomas Association of Realtors® (LSTAR). 

Next Meeting 6.  That the next regular meeting of the London Housing Advisory 
Committee will be held on April 9, 2014. 

   The meeting adjourned at 1:31 PM. 

 


